
January 18, 1973 

1r. Herbert Kashian 
1350 N. Lake Shore Dr. 
Chicago, Ill., 60610 

ear Mr. Kashian: 

Upon receipt of your letter en­
closing correspondence with 
lr. Jack Antreassian, Executive 
Director of the Armenian Diocese, 
we imme diately contacte d hirt. 

It appears that 1r. Antreassian 
has taken care of the matter in 
the manner you wanted it, but has 
omitted to notify us of the change 
in your pledge and the memorial unit. 

We are truly sorry for the inconvenience 
we have caused you by sending you a 
reminder, but as you can se . , we had 
no way of knowing of the new situation . 
. fr . Antreassian assures us that your 
donation of $500.- is properly applied 
towards one of the Cathedral Lanterns, 
and we in turn confirm hereby that there 
is no balance on your initial pledge. 

We would like to take this opportunity 
to express our special thanks to you for 
having handled this matter in a very 
gracious ~anner which is greatly appreciated. 

Sincere l y, 

Haik Kavookjian 

HK :bp 
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January 18, 19 73 

Mr . Herbert Kashian 
1350 N. Lake Shore Dr . 
Chicarro , Ill . 60610 

Dear Mr. Kashian: 

We received your letter of Dec em ­
ber 9, 19 


